
From :  Royston Cricket Club 

To: APC 

 

Earlier today I contacted your office by phone  in regard to enquiring about possible cricket pitch 
use , I’m now following this up as instructed with this email. 

I represent Royston cricket club and as such we are looking for a ground for our 3rd team to play 
on in the 2025 season . As I understand it Ashwell CC has one team thus meaning most 
alternate weekends during the cricket season there is currently no cricket played on the ground  

Our season runs from early May until the first weekend in September and would tie in with 
Ashwell Cricket clubs fixtures and be on a very similar schedule. 

I do hope there is scope to facilitate this request and I await your response on this matter . 

Kind Regards 

Royston CC 

 


